
2026 NAEP Administration Update  
 

Goal  
 
The purpose of this session is to update Board members on the progress made since 
the May Board meeting towards the 2026 NAEP administration.   
 
 
Overview 
 
Acting Commissioner Matt Soldner and Gina Broxterman from NCES will share major 
milestones associated with the 2026 NAEP administration, progress in meeting 
deadlines, and NCES’s standard risk assessment and mitigation strategies. Board 
members will have an opportunity to ask questions and to discuss the information 
shared.  
 
 
 
 


